E. B. WALLIN Sept. 2, 1964
8., M. ALVIS

We have been sending annual report data to G.M. Calhoun somewhat plecemeal.
1 have besn giving him the complets reports as received from Walker, Leek and
Bud Miller, after which we sttempt to boll it down for his summary. Apparently
you have been getting some of these, but just to make certein am sending along
coptes. If in excess, you can discard.

In conversation with Calhoun yesterday he talked to us of some of the descriptions
as related to work being done with tapered bore barrels and the “erosive” bullets.
He apparently questions our “ultra-high” projectile velocities., Appears Leak and
his fellows do not agree, but nevesthelesa will still sattle for revision and agres
to “highes” velocities. This has been revised in the attached summery for Arms
Design.

Have also revised that portion with regard to Dynapak and which was sent earlier
to Calhoun., We have added mention of introduction of the "Custom Grade® M/700
as he suggested.

A few days ago I sent down a proposed paregraph for the summary as regards to
the Govt. work on SFIW rifle. This was written in long hand; therafore, do not
have copy. Believe he plans to use with the other Bridgeport Govt. work.

SMA:T
Attach.
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